

January 27, 2012

Dear Friend:

Thank you for sharing your thoughts with me. I have heard from many people who are concerned about the health and wellness of Americans, and I appreciate your perspective.

I am committed to making my Administration the most open and transparent in history, and part of delivering on that promise is hearing from people like you. I take seriously your opinions, and respect your point of view on this important issue. Please know that your concerns will be on my mind in the days ahead.

Thank you again for writing. I encourage you to visit

www.WhiteHouse.gov to learn more about my Administration or to contact
me in the future.

Sincerely,

Barack Obama